LONI BEACH RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER
&
NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING

The Annual Meeting of your Association will be held this year on June 12th at the
Gimli Training Centre, which is within easy walking distance for Loni Beach residents.

The Annual Meeting will commence at 2:30 p.m. followed by a barbecue for adults
and children (see attached notice).

All residents, members and non-members are invited to attend. Please support your
organization by renewing your membership or joining. The annual fee is $15.00, and
application form is attached. If unable to attend, please mail your dues to the Loni Beach
Residents Association, Box #314, Gimli, Manitoba, ROC 1BO0.

Since the end of the 1992 season, Municipal election was held and, with your support,
two residents of Loni Beach were elected to the R.M. Council - Kevin Chudd and Isabel
Peterson. We look forward to their strong support of our concerns of the Loni Beach residents.

Your Directors have met during the off season, under the chairmanship of President
Allan Cantor, to address concerns re: sumumer student, police service, tennis court maintenance,
erosion protection, road resurfacing, garbage pick-up and beach maintenance.

These items will be addressed in detail by President Allan Cantor at the Annual Meeting.

AGENDA

The following is the Agenda for the Annual Meeting of the Association:

Annual Report of the Directors to the Members.

Financial Statement of the Association for the fiscal period 1992/93.
Election of Directors.

Presentation from the R.M. of Gimli.

New Business.

o

Be sure to come out on June 12th to express any concerns you may have, meet your
neighbours and have some fun, to kick off the 1993 season.-



